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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

DOES THIS AFFECT YOU? 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Given the current economic position and number of increased 

redundancies, it is possible that your circumstances have changed and that 

your child/ren may become eligible for Free School Meals after we have 

closed. 

 

If this affects you – please read the information from Liverpool City Council 

below: 

 

  
Information for parents/Carers: Free School Meals – 
  
If your circumstances change and you think your child is eligible for free school 
meals after the schools close for the summer break you need to apply for FSMs 
using the link below 
  
https://liverpool.gov.uk/communities-and-safety/emergency-
planning/coronavirus/schools-and-education/free-school-meal-vouchers/ 
  
If you are eligible, you will receive a notification confirming this.  During school’s 
summer holiday period, you will be sent vouchers by Liverpool City Council on a 
fortnightly basis. 
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